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The organisation LECC needs more funding, and to act on punishing misconduct. We are seeing 
an influx of police abusing powers, and misconduct being overlooked when it is blatantly 
uncovered, such as on social media. Yet even with proof of misconduct being released, there 
appears to be no consequences. This is causing the public to lose faith and trust in the police. 
Police clearly cannot run on their own accord because of this culture of covering up misconduct 
to protect their own. They need to be held accountable. 


